Dear Parents and Guardians

BeUNIQ programme at the University of Oxford are
honoured to invite you for a parents meeting to talk about
university

At the meeting, we will share information on:

1.Introduction to University
2.What can you do now to support students
3.Hear from students at Oxford about their expereince

There will also be Q&A at the end.
Please bring any questions to our meeting

Date:
Thursday, 10 July 2025
Time:
4:00-5:00pm
(arrive by 3:45pm)

Venue:
Dixons Trinity
Academy

Email us at: e
beunig@admin.ox.ac.uk 0),43(0)28))



